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Regional Headquarters
Bunbury

Thursday
/ 24 April 1986

@ Department of Conservation & Land Management W.A.



Graduating cadets of the Department
of Conservation and Land Manage-
ment completed a two-year course
at Bunbury Technical College and
various Training Centres of the
Department in December 1985. They
were given field appointments on 6
January 1986.

Programme

3.00 pm Dr Syd Shea, Executive Director,
Department of Conservation and Land Management.
Welcome and announcements.

3.20 pm Mr David Smith, MLA,
Member for Mitchell

Presentation of certificates and prizes

3.40 pm Afternoon Tea

The Graduates
Wayne Aggis Ian McKinlay
Tammy Beltz Gary Muir
Jaron Creasey Andrew Norris
Brad Ellis Paul Mammone
Jason Goff Graham Price

Brian MacMahon ~ Nick Woolfrey

The Prizewinners

The Keynes Memorial Prize — Tammy Beltz
This prize is awarded to the cadet showing greatest merit in all

aspects of the course.

The Executive Director’s Prize — Jason Goff
This is the ‘runner-up’ prize for all-round merit.



